

DATE: 08/26/2021 5:01 PM

Jon Husted, Lt. Governor

Ursel J. McElroy, Director

MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

OLDER AMERICANS ACT NUTRITION PROGRAM

To: Emily Groseclose, Deputy Director, Common Sense Initiative

Cc: Sean McCullough, Director, Common Sense Initiative

From: Tom Simmons, Policy Development Manager, ODA

Date: August 26, 2021

Thank you for reviewing ODA's proposal amend the rules in Chapter 173-4 of the Administrative Code.

Because CSIO recommended filing the rules with JCARR without requesting any further amendments, ODA will now file those rules with JCARR.

Thank you for your work.

Fostering sound public policy, research, and initiatives that benefit older Ohioans.